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Engineering Statement in Support 
Of an Application to “Flash Cut” 

K17DS to Digital Operation. 
 
 

Background 
 
This application proposes only a “Flash Cut” to digital operation on the same 
channel and a corresponding reduction in “ERP”. 
 
 

Environmental Concerns 
 
The change involves only a change to a digital transmitter.  The presently installed 
antenna will remain in use.  No construction is involved. 
 
 

Engineers Statement 
 
This application is based on the record for the analog station in CDBS and 
information supplied by the licensee.  It is true and correct to the best of my 
knowledge and belief. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
B. W. St. Clair 
Engineering Consultant  
July 2, 2009 
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